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Sent: Friday, November 03, 2000 2:50 PM 

Subject: FYI--Warmest Regards, Alfie 

 

  
ATTN;  AQUATHIN DEALERS ON-LINE;  FROM TIME TO TIME WE 

WILL BE SENDING YOU NEWS WORTHY ARTICLES THAT YOU 

WILL FIND INTERESTING AND WORTHWHILE INCORPORATING 

INTO YOUR INFORMATIVE PRESENTATIONS. 
  

Environment - 11/3/00 8:00:07 AM 
 

Military looks for children hurt by PCE 
in water 

  

CAMP LEJEUNE, NC — An estimated 10,000 children born here from 

1968 through 1985 may be at risk of cancer and birth defects 

caused by drinking water containing dry-cleaning solvents. 
 

The Marine Corps is trying to reach families stationed on the base, 
whose water was contaminated with perchloroethylene and 

trichloroethylene. 

 
In 1998, the federal Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease 

Registry (ATSDR) reported a possible link between the 
contaminated water and birth defects. The agency wants to survey 

the families to learn more about the long-term health effects of 
exposure to volatile organic compounds in drinking water.  

 

"The health and welfare of Marines and their families is very 
important to us," said Col. Mike Lehnert, head of the Marine Corps' 

Facilities and Services Division. "We have Marine families with 
questions that cannot be answered unless the survey is completed, 

so it is very important to us that we do everything possible to help 

the ASTR reach as many of the former residents as we can."  
 

According to the Associated Press, an Army team discovered the 
pollution in 1980, but the affected wells were not taken out of use 

until 1985. The government began contacting families last year. 
 

For more information, visit www.usmc.mil. 

  

FOR THE BEST TASTE IN LIFE 
Think Aquathin..AquathinK !! 
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Celebrating our 20th birthday in 2000 !!! 
(visit the allnew http://www.aquathin.com) 
  
"Alfie" 
Alfred J. Lipshultz, President 
  
 
P.S. When responding please continue 'REPLY' to include all previous 
correspondences on this subject. 


